
Subject: RE: SB819 and SB829 

 

Dear Committee Chair and committee members, 

I am a registered voter, and my children attends an Oregon Dept.of Education 
sponsored charter school, Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter, which is also located in 
your district.  I strongly support SB819 and SB829 which will come to the Education 
Committee on Tues. April 7, and I urge you to ask your Democratic colleagues on the 
committee to vote yes.  SB819 would significantly increase our school's funding, and 
help us continue to improve the quality of Montessori education that our children 
receive. Thank you very much for your attention to this important issue. 
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